Mr. George M. Geyer
District Superintendent
P. O. Doux §7

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Geyer:

We have received your registered letter advising us of your intention to
locate State BF No. 2 1980' FSL, 1980' FWL, Section 16, T20S, R33E, Lea
County, New Mexico. This area is leased to the U, S. Borax & Chemical
Corporation under State Lease M-651,

We have been informead that the U.5. Boray: & Chemical Corporation
has authorized your proposed casing program. Therefore, International will
offer no objection to the well, providing that your drilling and casing program
meets with the provisions of R111-A and appropriate federal regulations.

Very truly yours,

R. W. Hougland
Chief Geologist

RWH /kj

cc: Mr. E. F. Engbrecht, District Engineer
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
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